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Oatober 10, 1963

Honorable Robert A. Marden
Senate Chunmber
Frenident's Office
Augusta, Maine

Dear Bob:

In your letter to the Attosmey General dated
September 28, 1963, you ask for an opinion ag to the
legality and propriety of a drug stoxe offering sube
seription drugs at discount to members of a restired
parson's association.

¥ am not tware of sny statutory provisiem, or
rule or vegulation of the Board of Pharmacy, which
would wake such an offer illegsl or impropexr, providsd
there is no viclation of either the Unfalr Sales Act
or the Faix Trade Act.

Very truly yours,

Leon V. Walker, Jr.
Assistant Attorney General
VNI R



